EXHIBIT

(Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background)

Song & Associates, Inc. has been paid $373,006 to date. Although the project was cancelled, the PSA was
not terminated by the Board, hence the request put forth in this item. Termination of the PSA is being
recommended, as there is no longer a need for additional capacity at that school. Additionally, approval of
a final payment of $22,802 is being requested. Upon Board approval and final accounting, the funds
released by this Termination will be placed in the Capital Projects Reserve.




